
          St. James United Church Life and Work, May 8, 2016     
We offer our thanks to the St. James Guitar Group for their participation in 
today’s Worship Service. 
 
We offer our condolences to  the family and friends of Stephen Ross Coffin 
whose funeral took place from Carnell’s Funeral Home last Sunday, May 1; 
And to Ada Parsons and family on the passing of Ada’s husband Howard; his 
funeral took place from Carnell’s last Monday, May 2. 
 
We acknowledge the following donations to the Cemetery Fund: 
* in loving memory of Rev. Dr. Wallace Baker from wife Muriel and son John, 
*in loving memory of mother Mildred Blackwood from Lorna Jamieson, 
*in loving memory of mother, Ivy G. Hann from Nellie & Glenn; 
 
We acknowledge the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
* in loving memory of May Stokes, Shirley Ford, Barbara Myles and Marjorie 
Squire from Jean and family, 
*in loving memory of parents Capt. William & Susan Moss and Clarence & 
Margaret Beckett from Jim & Sheilah Beckett. 
 
We acknowledge a donation to General Operating Expenses in loving memory of 
our mothers Margaret Babstock and Mildred Murphy from Linda & Ed Murphy. 
 
We acknowledge a donation to the UCW in celebration of life for Nina Abbott – 
Happy Mother’s Day! – from Terry, Debbie, Dylan and Jason. 
 
UCW closing dinner is tomorrow evening , Monday, May 9 at 5.30.  If there is a 
change in your commitment to the dinner (going or not), please let Betty Pilgrim 
know by tomorrow morning, 726-6921. 
 
Pleasant View Towers May Worship Service on Tuesday, May 10 will feature our 
popular Guitar Group.  All volunteers please meet in the chapel at 1.30pm 
 
Next weekend! Dr. John Dominic Crossan at St. James on May 13-15. It’s still not 
too late to register. You are also welcome to pay at the door; admission is $25 per 
lecture. Friday, May 13, 7pm: The Unity of Jesus & Paul;  
Saturday, May 14, 10am: Jesus & the Kingdom of God; (Lunch, $15) 
Saturday at 2pm: Paul & the Challenge of Equality; Saturday at 7pm: God & the 
Justice of Resurrection. Sign up with Susan, 722-1881, ext. 204 
 
Better than Today Concert by Kevin Collins with special guest Ray Walsh is just a 
week away, on Monday, May 16 at 7.30pm in our Sanctuary.  Tickets ($25) will be 
available from the office after today’s Worship Service as well as during the week.   

Summer Music schedule, June 5 up to and including September 4. If you are 
interested in sharing your musical talents with the congregation, as a soloist, 
accompanied by Amy, or a duet or ensemble, please contact either Amy or 
Sophia at the church or by email or phone. 

amdalziel@mta.ca  771-2414 werdenabrams.sophia@gmail.com  226-808-4757 
 
Container Gardening workshop on Sunday, June 12, beginning at 12:30 here at 
St. James. If you are interested in attending, please contact Susan ASAP at 722-
1881.204 or susan@stjamesuc.org 
 
stjamesuc.org: We invite you to share our website address with family and 
friends who live away so they may be informed of our activities.  They may find 

the   button on the Home Page useful to facilitate credit card donations 
in honour of, or in memory of, loved ones.  While you are there, visit the 
Facebook and Twitter icons on every page to see our current events with photos! 
 
Annual Holocaust Memorial Service this evening at 7:30.  The movie Night and 
Fog will be featured at the Bruneau Centre for Research and Innovation 
Auditorium, Memorial University.  Free parking Lot 15B next to the School of 
Music.  $2 parking Lot 17 in front of the Bruneau Centre.  havura.org 

 
In honour of Queen's College's 175th Anniversary, the Anglican Foundation is 
proud to present the 3 Cantors, returning to St. John's for their Final Show Ever at 
the Cathedral of St. John the Baptist on Tuesday, May 10 at 7:30pm. Tickets $20 
are available via Etixnow.com, Orange Stores and the Cathedral office 726-5677. 
 
Wesley UC will hold the first of two Flipper Dinners on Thursday, May 12 at 6pm. 
Eat in only, there are no takeouts available. Tickets are $25 – call Marvin at 579-
7900, Phoebe at 726-1689 or the Church office at 579-3682.   
 

Canadian Bible Society Annual General Meeting and Dinner on Thursday May 
12 at First United Church, Mount Pearl.  Tickets are $25 from April at the CBS 
office, 7 Stamps Lane, 722-7929, afurlong@biblesociety.ca 
 
The NL Brain Injury Association’s AGM and election of officers will be held on 
Thursday, May 12 at Tiffany Village, commencing at 7.30pm.  All are welcome. 

 
All PWC Grads and their guests are invited to a free all night, drug and alcohol 
free, Safe Grad party at PWC from 11pm to 5am, May 13-14.   
 

Gower Street United Church Women's Spring Morning Coffee & Sale (Baked 
goods, handcrafts & new-to-you) Saturday, May 14 at Gower Lecture Hall, 
 10:00 - 11:30am; admission: $7  
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